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9 December 2015 

 

The Manager 

Market Announcements Office 

Australian Securities Exchange 

Exchange Centre 

20 Bridge Street 

SYDNEY NSW 2000 

 

 

WITHDRAWAL OF SECTION 249D NOTICE  
 

Star Striker Limited (“Star Striker” or the “Company”) refers to the notice issued pursuant to Section 

249D of the Corporations Act, dated 3 December 2015, requesting that a general meeting of 

shareholders be convened to consider removing Mr Andrew Bell as a director of the Company. 

The Company wishes to advise that the notice has today been withdrawn.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Sonu Cheema 

Non-executive Director & Company Secretary 
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